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Amendment to Local Notice to Mariners No 035 of 2019 - Temporary Mooring of 

several Fish Farm Cages at il Bajja ta’ Marsaxlokk 
 

 

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No 035 of 2019. 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that the fish farm 

cages mentioned as item A (Off Qrejten Point), have been removed while those fish 

farm cages mentioned in item B (NW of existing San Lucian Fish Farm) are still in the 

given position. 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No 035 of 2019 is to be amended accordingly. 

 

All other information mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No 035 of 2019 will remain. 

 

 

 

Chart affected:  BA 36 

 

 

 


